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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Town Council of Palm Beach,
 
My name is Todd Savage and I am a Board member at Palm Beach Day Academy.
 
This email is written in strongest support to approve the parking lot build on the west side of PBDA
upper campus on Seaview Avenue.  Parking is a MAJOT problem on Seaview but also in town.  This is
going to free up like 37 spots on Seaview for PBDA faculty and employees to use that parking.  It’s a
win-win for the town and the school, and I hope everyone understands how challenging parking is
for anyone using the rec center, palm beach public and PBDA.  There just isn’t enough parking, and
this will help in a major way!
 
If anyone wants to discuss further, please call me or email me anytime.
 
Thank you SO much for your consideration, and I hope this is approved to help alleviate the parking
situation!
 
Many thanks and kind regards,
 
Todd Savage
 
E. Todd Savage
Managing Director
Savage Partners, LLC
561-655-3844 (o)
tsavage@savagepartners.com
www.savagepartners.com
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